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City of Taylor, North Dakota                  
June 18, 2013 at 7:00 pm at City Hall 
 
 
 
The special City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
 
Council Members present:  Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermundson, Daryl Jurgens, Ron Luff  
 
Mayor Myran dispensed with the reading of the minutes from the previous meeting. 
 
 
Visitors:  Brendan Cox, Ross Myran 
 

Both visitors were interested in the advertized Maintenance position, and shared information about their availability and 
experience with the Council.  Subsequent questions and discussion followed. 

 
At 7:35 pm Council members Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermundson, Daryl Jurgens, and Ron Luff convened in an Executive Session;  
Mayor Myran recused himself from the session.  
 

During the Executive Session, a motion was made and duly seconded to offer the Maintenance position as an employee of  
the City of Taylor to Ross Myran, effective July 1, 2013, with a 90-day probationary period.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 
At 7:53 pm the special Council meeting reconvened. 
 
Ross was offered and accepted the position.  The Council thanked Brendan for his interest. 
 
 
The Council discussed immediate projects/supply/equipment needs, personnel coverage for the remainder of June, and ordinance 
revision progress. 
 

Moved by Ron Luff, seconded by Ray Fettig, and carried to adjourn. 
 
 
 
 
 

Russ Myran, Mayor            Patricia Wilson, Auditor 


